
Product Change Notice (PCN) 

Date: May 8, 2025  

Title: WSX Series 

From: Triad Magnetics 

Address: 460 Harley Knox Blvd., Perris, CA 92571 

Contact: Lazaro Rodriguez, Engineering Manager 

 
Subject: Notification of Change to WSX Series External Power Supplies 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to our WSX Series.  

Description of Change: 

We will stop offering the WSX Series power supplies with China Compulsory Certificate (CCC) mark and corresponding input plug. 

 
Reason for Change: 

WSX Series is currently manufactured in China. Due to the ongoing tariff disputes, it has become unsustainable to keep manufacturing 
in China. Therefore, production will be relocated to Vietnam where other similar products are being produced. 

Impact on Product Performance: 

Electrical Performance: No change. 

Mechanical Dimensions: No change. 

Environmental Compliance: No change. 

Implementation Date: 

The change will be effective from November 2025. Parts with a date code of 2533 or after will exclude the CCC marking and China 
input plug. 

Action Required: 

If you require CCC compliance, WSX series can still be produced in China, but it will be a special order. If you have any concerns or 
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our customer support team at 951-277-0757. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we continue to enhance our product offerings. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Sincerely, 

Lazaro Rodriguez 
Engineering Manager 
Triad Magnetics 


